
 

I’m writing to you from our Kickoff 
Weekend in Albany, NY.  Rachel, Cody, 
Zac and Ryan pictured here with Greg, 
their summer intern coach, will be joining 
Patty, Anneli, and Amy going to 
Breakthrough, our partnership in the 
Middle East. From those pictured below 
we are also sending a team to E. Asia. 
These teams are committed to going for a 
year serving alongside of long term 
missionaries and national believers to 
reach students for Christ. What a privilege 
it is to be sending to the world.   

We are also sending people to campuses 
throughout the northeast including: 
Albany, Boston, Buffalo, Cornell, New York 
City, UConn, UMass-Amherst, UMass-
Dartmouth, UMaine, UNH, and Yale.  

They are an answer to prayer.   

This is the group I have the privilege to 
commission tomorrow.  

Lydia (Cornell), Kelly (UConn) 
and me.
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“Not reorganizing what we have, it's reorganizing for what we don't 
have, but we want to have,” said Mark Gauthier, the executive director of the 
Campus Ministry of Cru. Although the change process is filled with uncertainty 
and challenges, I am encouraged by our desire to be better postured so that 
every campus can have a community of believers seeking to share Christ with 
their campus community.  

Please continue to pray for me as I seek God’s will about my future role with Cru. 
There are several that sound very appealing to me. It was only this week that the 
executive leaders were announced, so we are still months away from having 
everything figured out, including my role.  

I’m so very grateful for you and your faithfulness to me and my part in helping 
fulfill God’s Great Commission.         

Grateful God is my Rock,  

Dear Friends,


